
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 13th September 2023  
 
 
Dear everyone at Mellors Catering,    
 
On behalf of the staff and children here at Zoe’s Place Baby 
Hospice, I extend a huge thank you for your generous 
support at our Family Fun Day!  
 
Having Mellors staff on site at the hospice, to cater for all 
the attending families was truly fantastic. It is generosity 
like yours which means so much to the families and the 
staff at Zoe’s Place.  
 
Please extend a huge thank you to all the suppliers that 
also got involved to allow this to happen. We thoroughly 
enjoyed the BBQ, Pizza and Candyfloss!! 
 

 
It truly is thanks to support like yours that we are able to 
continue to provide these services to our families and help 
our babies have fun and make happy memories. 
 

Once again, a big thank you for your amazing efforts for 
Zoe’s Place Baby Hospice and being a part of this journey. 
We hope to continue working with you in the future.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Gina Earnshaw  

 
 
 

Corporate and Major Donor Fundraiser 
 


